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Welcome to 2017 CCC members. The year kicked off to a great start with a 
challenging Field Trip inspired by “Ans” and members on Tuesday, 
January10. The group met at Winter Haven Park in Ponce Inlet and had to 
photograph a red lifeguard chair. (No one listened..lol) Here is Ans being 
photographed through a crystal ball by Judy Speno. It was a fun day and all 
enjoyed our fine Florida Winter weather!!!    

The group picture from left to right: Joan Robinson, Kathleen Pruett, Arthur 
Alger (almost covered by a palm leave),Jeanne Figurelle, Bill Speno, Judy 
Schultz, David Pruett, Linda Johnson, Paul Johnson, Judy Speno and Tony 
Procanik.



The program for the January 26 meeting will be a presentation by the CCC board 
on the topic: “Tips on how to improve your compositions.” There will also be a slideshow 
of the images from the Winter Haven Park in Ponce Inlet Field Trip.  We look forward to
seeing you there.

AN  ITEM OF INTEREST
Kathleen Pruett sent Ans a newsletter from FLWAA with the mention of a cattle drive 
at the Florida Agriculture Museum in Flagler, 7900 Old Kings Rd N, Palm Coast.
The date of this event is January 28-29. Photographers are welcome to partake in this 
event. Contact: Randon T Eddy 239-223-0494 for full details or contact Kathleen 
Pruett: kathleenpruett@icloud.com 

                    

 Calendar of Events 2017 
 Tuesday, January 10, 2017 Field-trip Winter Haven Park, 4589 S. Atlantic Ave. 

Ponce Inlet (15 min.  challenge + crystal ball) 

 Thursday, January 26, 2017 Regular meeting + board meeting, mtg rm 3 
library 4.30pm 
  CCC presentation Composition 

 Thursday, February 23, 2017 Regular meeting - member presentation Angela Bean "China" 

 Monday, February 27, 2017 Registration 24th Ebony & Ivory Show 

Tuesday, February 28, 2017 Hanging 
Thursday, March 02, 2017 Judging 
Friday, March 03, 2017 Reception 24th Ebony & Ivory Show 
Thursday, March 09, 2017 Field-trip EFG Orchids / DeLand 
Thursday, March 23, 2017 *

 
Regular meeting - Eric Dusenberry - documentary photographer 

Friday, March 31, 2017 Strike 24th E&I Show 
Tuesday, April 11, 2017 Field-trip Al Weeks Park - light painting 
Thursday, April 27, 2017 Regular meeting - program to be announced 



           FREE PHOTO PRINTER PAPER 

Karen Boyle sent Ans an email stating, “while cleaning out her closet, she found a ton of 
printer paper.” It's 8x10 with several different textures and brands. I saw a photo of 
several boxes of Epson 8.5 x 11 / 216mm x 279. It is free for the taking, just contact 
Karen Boyle. Email: Ridgebackgirls3@gmail.com call or text 386-846-2732

 A Last Minute News Update

Congrats are in order for 3 CCC members for their awards in the recent Flagler County 
Art League Annual  Photo Show: 

Adelet Kegley--1st Place—Portrait / 2nd Place—Architecture &
     Honorable Mention—Photographic Art

Tony Procanik--2nd Place—Portrait
Tom Silvey      -1st Place—Architecture / 3rd Place--  Black & White &

     3rd Place—Photographic Art    
Tom Silvey also received an Honorable Mention at the Daytona Art League's Members 
Showcase.......Congratulations to all !!!!!!!!!!  
        

In Conclusion: The Editor's Note

Take a minute and reflect back to some of the 2016 accomplishments of the CCC . Ans 
inspired and stimulated our imaginations with a series of Field Trips. We now have a 
Facebook page, which I might add, is an excellent way to display your photography to 
friends and members alike. We have had some excellent tutorials and presentations. I 
don't know about y'all, but the Splash Photography Workshop was one of my favorites. 
Unknown to most, it introduced me to Droplet Photography; as I am sure many of you 
have expanded your horizons in photography through some of these. Our membership 
has grown and welcomes new explorations into the abyss of imagination.

The Goldtraps have turned over the Editorial reins to a “newbie” as we dive into 2017.
Soooo, the “newbie” would like to interject some “newbie stuff” into the Newsletter. I 
spoke with Ans about this and I would like to incorporate 2 member's photos into the 
header of the Newsletter every month. The requirements are:

Photos should be taken in Ormond Beach, as we are an Ormond Beach based club.
Photos may be anything pertaining to Ormond Beach. Landscapes, Seascapes, 



Architecture, Events (Bike Week, festivals, picnics...use your imagination)
Images need to denote location or event and the photographer's name.
Images should be emailed to Ans and either she or the board will pick 2. 
If there is an abundance of images submitted, I'll add 2 more to the footer. I have 
some other ideas, but let's just wade in. Thank you for your patience as I learn to 
navigate and sharpen my “scribe skills.”

Stan Mitchell----Newsletter Editor----surfcowboy777@gmail.com

 


